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 January Bible Studies, Clothes Closet, Christmas Events 

Dec 6 
Communion Sunday 
II Sunday of Advent 

 

Dec 9 
A Magical Christmas 

6:00pm 
Sanctuary 

 

Dec 13 
òThe Wonderful Sounds of Christmasó 

9:00am 
Sanctuary 

 

Dec 23 
No Evening Services 

 

Dec 24 
Christmas Eve  Candlelight & 

Communion Services 
4:00pm - Contemporary 

6:00pm - Traditional 
8:00pm - Traditional 

Upcoming 

Events 

READ ON YOUR DEVICE! DOWNLOAD THIS NEWSLETTER AT WWW.FUMCARDMORE.ORG 

A Magical Christmas 
We hope your family will join us for this year's ñA Magical Christmasò. 
The magician, Grant Price, will be back with us in the Sanctuary on 
Wednesday, December 9, at 
6:00 p.m..  A love offering will 
be accepted to help cover the 
cost, but no ticket is needed for 
admission. Grant puts on a fun 
and amazing show.  He states 
on his website:  ñSince his initial 
interest in magic, Grant Price has continued to improve his special 
brand of magic, entertaining audiences around the United Statesé. 
He has had the opportunity to further gain experience through perfor-
mances for organizations like Pine Cove, East Texas Medical Center, 
and Sundance Square.  He has also performed alongside bands 
like The Avid Light and John Griffin Mckay.ò  

 

Nursery will be available downstairs. Adults, children and youth will at-
tend the performance together. All are welcome. Please invite your 
friends and bring your whole family!   
 
 

The Wonderful Sounds of Christmas 
On Sunday, December 13, the Sanctuary Choir will be performing 
ñThe Wonderful Sounds of Christmasò during the Traditional Service 
at 9:00 a.m..  If you usually attend the EPIC service, please consider 
also attending the Traditional Service on this Sunday.  You will be 
blessed! 



Understanding the Anger of God:  Micah, Nahum, 
Habakkuk - January 14 Precept Upon Precept 

 

These were the last prophets to the Southern Kingdom of Judah be-
fore Judah was taken captive to Babylon. Each prophet cried out to a 
nation which needed to heed the Word of the Lord about judgment. 
Any nation, Assyria or Judah, which chose to worship idols rather than 
God, would be judged by God unless they turned to Him in repent-
ance, but God would warn them first.  These three prophets will teach us how God deals with those who turn away from 
Him and how He gives a warning to turn to Him rather than perish. 

 

This study will begin January 14 and continue through February 25.  They will meet at the Colvert Ministry Center, in 
Room 116, on Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am.  Cheryl Patman will lead the discussion and the DVD lecturer 
will be Pete De Lacy.  Workbooks are $15.00.  There are 7 lessons, including the introduction lesson on January 14.  
You can purchase a book at the first session or at the church office before the study begins.  Class will include food, fel-
lowship and sharing. 
 
 

Discovering the Best Gift - January 10 A Sunday School Study - by Linda Humphrey 

 

Most of us have beautifully wrapped packages under the tree waiting for the moment 
when the recipient will rip them open and, hopefully, say:  ñItôs just what I wanted.ò  The 
best gift is not under the tree, but for some of us, it is still wrapped, waiting to be discov-
ered.  Everyone has one or more.  Have you opened yours?  In John 16:7, Jesus said:  
ñItôs better for you that I leave.  If I donôt leave the Friend wonôt come.  But if I go, Iôll send 
Him to you.ò (The Msg).  The Friend, who is the Holy Spirit, didnôt come empty handed.  
He came bearing gifts to each of us.  Those gifts are what make the difference between 

serving from the heart or serving out of obligation.  They make the difference between truly enjoying what you are doing 
or being weary in well doing.  The opportunity to unwrap your gift(s) is coming in January in a Sunday School class enti-
tled, ñServing From the Heartò.  In this six week course, we will learn what all the gifts are, what they mean, how they are 
used, and most importantly, you will privately ñunwrapò your gift(s) and talents for service.  What better way to start the 
new year than discovering the best giftðthe one the Holy Spirit has already placed within you?  Join us!   

 

You can text, call, or email to let the leadership team know if you want to be a part of this exciting time or have a ques-
tion.  Materials need to be ordered in advance.  The study will start on Sunday, January 10, at 10:00am  sharp.  They will 
meet in the Colvert Ministry Center in Room 117.  The Leadership Team is Bob & Linda Humphrey (580-504-8780; 580-
221-4710; lindahumphrey@cableone.net; bhumphrey@cableone.net) and Bob & Karen Wright.   
 
 

The Battle Plan for Prayer by Stephen and Alex Kendrick - A Karen Chaffin lead study 

 

The next Monday Night Community Bible Study will begin mid-January and will be 
ñThe Battle Plan for Prayerò by Stephen and Alex Kendrick. Inspired by the movie War 
Room, this study will equip everyone for warfare prayer-- to strategically fight for our 
homes and families and nation and world. Every week will target particular prayer 
needs, led by guest teachers. Time will be spent at the end of each class praying   
together and putting to practice what we learn. We will have an old-fashioned prayer 
meeting! Take your prayer life to the next level. All are invited: men, women, teenag-
ers; beginners, prayer warrior; every church and denomination---we need everyone to 
join the fight!  More details and dates to follow in next edition. 

/ƻƳƛƴƎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмс 



Matt Ryan Gragg joined our church on Sun-
day, October 18. 

 

Chad and Barbara Craddock 
joined our church on Sunday, 
Nov 8, during the EPIC service. 
 

Art and Debbie Kotzur joined our church on 
Sunday, Nov 22, during the Traditional ser-
vice. 
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Sunday Morning Schedule:  
Please sign your children in at the fellowship hall.  
Nursery is available 6 weeks old to Pre -K. 
9:00 -�����������D�P�������&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���F�K�X�U�F�K���G�X�U�L�Q�J���W�K�H���W�U�D�G�L�W�L�R�Q�D�O���V�H�U�Y�L�F�H�����.-3rd)    
     Children will be dismissed after the doxology  
10:00-�����������D�P�������&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���6�X�Q�G�D�\���V�F�K�R�R�O�����.-5th)  
11:00-�����������D�P�������&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���F�K�X�U�F�K���G�X�U�L�Q�J���W�K�H���(�S�L�F���V�H�U�Y�L�F�H�����.-3rd)                                                    
      Children will be dismissed after the last worship song (there will be a slide)  
 

FUMC Kids Wednesday Nights:  
We hope your family will join us on Wednesday nights! There is a place for everyone!  
5:30 -6:00pm  Pizza in the fellowship hall $5 per family  
6:00 -7:00pm  Adults: Worship and teaching with Brad Dery (Sanctuary)  
  Youth (6th -12th): Games, Worship and teaching (Youth Room)  
  Children (K -5th): Games and interactive Bible lesson (Fellowship Hall)  
  Nursery is available 6 weeks old to Pre -K  
 

Dates To Remember:  
Sunday, December 6 - �1�R���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���F�K�X�U�F�K���G�X�H���W�R���&�R�P�P�X�Q�L�R�Q���6�X�Q�G�D�\ 
Wednesday, December 9 - �´�$���0�D�J�L�F�D�O���&�K�U�L�V�W�P�D�V�µ���Z�L�W�K���P�D�J�L�F�L�D�Q�����*�U�D�Q�W���3�U�L�F�H�����L�Q���W�K�H���6�D�Q�F�W�X�D�U�\ 
Wednesday, December 16 - FUM C Kids Christmas Party  
Wednesdays, Dec 23 & 30 - No Wed Night Services due to Christmas Break  
 
FUMC Kids Christmas Party:  
We hope your kids will join us on the 16th for our annual Christmas party. We will have pizza in the fellow-
ship hall from 5:30pm - 6:00pm ($5 per family). At 6:00pm, we will start all the Christmas fun! Your kids 
will enjoy Christmas activities, hot chocolate, popcorn and much, much more!  
 

�&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�·�V���0�L�Q�L�V�W�U�\���'�L�U�H�F�W�R�U�����$�P�\���+�R�S�S�H�U������������-223 -5390 ext.325, children@fumcardmore.com  

SYMPATHY 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with Carolyn Yeager with the passing 
of her uncle, James Robert (Bob) Rubison, on November 11.  His 
graveside services were November 14 in Amarillo TX.   
 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Dan & Cheryl Patman with the 
passing of Danôs mom, Norma Faye Patman, on November 2.  Pri-
vate family services are scheduled for  December 8 in El Reno, OK.   
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with Tom & Janice Weaver with the 
passing of Janiceôs brother, Sonny Eichman, on November 25.  His 
services are pending at this time. 
 
 


